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Affordability is critical through current crisis and 
the transition
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AERs draft decision responds to consumer 
concerns

- Accelerated depreciation
- Hydrogen expenditure
- Opex step changes
- Rule 80 proposals, and Rule 80 pass through
- Fixed principal terms for augex proposals 



www.bsl.org.au

Demand management remains important
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A broad approach to evaluating proposed 
hydrogen expenditure

Access arrangements show:
- APA has stated that hydrogen in the distribution network also affects transmission

- Distribution networks forecast readiness for
- 10% blend by 2030, 
- 100% hydrogen by 2040 (stretch) or 2050

- 24km high pressure gas storage pipeline proposed for Kurri Kurri found hydrogen readiness 
to be uneconomical
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Accelerated depreciation is a risk in the 
absence of a plan to manage the transition

- Gas wholesale costs make up a substantial proportion of the bill – these are volatile and 
subject to factors outside control

- Augmentation continues, as do distribution and transmission proposals for hydrogen 
spending

- The Victorian Gas Substitution Roadmap does not provide clarity or certainty

- Accelerated depreciation does not address consumers’ risk 
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Conclusion
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